
From: Derek Albertson
To: Liz Burdick; Colleen Bezanson
Subject: 1108 Old Colchester Road
Date: Monday, October 31, 2022 7:51:46 AM
Attachments: Outlook-wo0ei3v3.png

Good Morning.  After review of the re-submitted plan(s) for residential development by Watch
Hill Builders, LLC for the above-referenced address, no concerns were identified with regards
to water and sewer connections.  Please call if you require further information.  Derek

Derek J. Albertson
Superintendent
CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)

M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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